
 

Newsletter 

Week 27                                                                                           Friday 26th April 

Monday 29th April Music lessons: brass and ukulele 

Auditions for Our School’s Got Talent 

Book Fair  

Tuesday 30th  April Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

Mediquip 4 kids in school 

Book Fair Opens 

After School: Cricket  

Wednesday 1st May Music lessons: Violin 

 

Thursday 2nd May Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: Athletics and Beatlets 

Friday 3rd May Swimming lessons Class 4 

 

 

Stars of the Week  

Poppy Boardman, Sebastian 

Monteiro-Gooder, Lola-Rose Lane, 

Elena Lowe, Taylor-Jo Walker, 

Helena Boardman, William 

Schofield, Ella Halliwell, Lucas 

Goulding and Miller McKeown 

 



 

 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 2 with 99.55% attendance. 

 

Class 1– 93.97% 

Class 3 – 99.19% 

Class 4 – 97.50% 

Class 5 – 92.97% 

Average class attendance this week is 96.6% 

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 

 

 

School Book Fair 

 

 

The Travelling Book Fair will be in school from Wednesday 24th April. The children will be 

given an opportunity to look at the books earlier on in the day. It will be possible to buy the 

books from 3,15pm on Wednesday 24th April from the school hall. The book fair will be open 

every afternoon, from 3.15pm until 4.00pm, with the final day being Tuesday 30th April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

FRoST 

 

 

Come and join us for our P.T.A. afternoon tea on Wednesday 22nd May. There will be two 

sessions; 2.00pm-3.00pm and 3.30pm-4.30pm. (A ticket will give access to one of the 

sessions). 

 

Letters have been sent home and tickets can be bought by returning the reply slip or 

directly from the school office. Tickets need to be paid for in cash, upfront. Tickets cost 

£3.00 per adult and £2.00 per child. 

 

The deadline to purchase tickets is Wednesday 15th May so that the volunteers can plan a 

wonderful afternoon for everyone. Please note that tickets will NOT be available after this 

date. 

 

School Dinners (Wisepay) 

 

Mrs Milne and Mrs Whittles have worked hard this week to ensure that all children have 

received a lunch by manually inputting every individual dinner for the children who were 

unable to order using Wisepay. However, this is very time consuming and will not be 

happening next week. If you haven’t ordered school dinners for your child for next week by 

midnight on Sunday, they will not be given a school dinner and you must provide a packed 

lunch for them. Dinners must be ordered via Wisepay for all children, including those 

entitled to a school dinner. 

 

As far as we are aware, all of the teething problems have been ironed out and children 

were reissued with details on how to access the system. 

 

The system is supposed to make the handling of money easier and more secure for school 

and more convenient for parents, however, it will only work if parents attempt to use it. 


